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Hi there, 
 
I heard that Shoreline City Council is considering a moratorium on evictions and I just wanted to let you 
know how supportive I am of that measure. During our current public health and economic crises, it 
makes sense to not pile on by making families deal with housing insecurity. 
 
Thanks for considering this! 
 
Laurie Carlsson 

 
 


